
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14 June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We welcome parents of Year 6 (our new Year 7 in September!) to our weekly Newsletter as they 

begin their journey at Holy Family.  

Our transition programme is well under way and Mr Wadsworth is visiting the last few schools next 

week to gather all the information we need. It was lovely to see Year 6 students, parents and 

primary support staff who have been invited in for addtional visits with our SEND team. Our older 

students showed them around and were great ambassadors for the school. Further visits are 

planned over the next couple of weeks. 

We have an information evening for parents of Year 6 students on Tuesday 25th June, from 6pm to 

7pm. Here we will share lots of information to ensure we have a great start in September. We will 

also give further details about the Transition Day which takes place on Tuesday 2nd July. We can’t 

wait to meet all of our new Year 7 students! If you have any queries please email us at 

Enquiry@holyfamily.bkcat.uk or give us a call. 

Y10 Lourdes group - fundraiser 

Year 10 have been supporting the students who are going to Lourdes through a bake sale raising 

£74 today. There will be another bake sale in two weeks time, Friday 28th June. Thanks again for all 

your kind donations. 

End of Year trips and visits - enrichment 

As you are aware, in July we have a few residential trips taking place for different year groups: 

Lourdes, France and a Y7 residential. We also have a music department day trip to London. 

To give other students in Year 7 to Year 10 a chance to go on a school trip we are organising a 

day trip to Flamingo Land on Friday 12th July. We have given out letters with details today and I 

have attached a copy of the letter.   

Finally this week… 

As well as welcoming our new students over the next couple of weeks, we are saying our fond 

farewells to our current Year 11 students. Their exams finish next week and we have invited them in 

for a final Celebration Assembly on Friday 21st June from 8.45am to 10.30am. Mrs Ulvaer will lead 

our final liturgy and we will celebrate their time at Holy Family. We will end with the traditional ‘shirt 

signing’. 

Their final event is the ‘Celebration Prom’ at Carlton Towers on Friday 28th June. 

As always, our final message to them will be that they are always going to be a part of our ‘school 

family’ and we also remind them of the love and support they have from our school and wider 

community. 

‘Mercy, peace and love be yours in abundance.’ Jude 1:2 

Have a lovely weekend everyone, 

 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 

mailto:Enquiry@holyfamily.bkcat.uk

